
 

       December 22, 2020 
 
 
 
 
To:  Commissioner Mike Morath  
Texas Education Agency  
1701 N Congress Avenue  
Austin, TX 78701 
 
Subject:  Letter to Support for 7Cs Academy  
 
Dear Commissioner Morath:  
 
 
As an owner and Director of Bilingual Child Academy Center, I am in favor of Charter 
school education, especially in those zip codes where currently the traditional schools 
in public education are performing poorly.   When it comes to educating children, I 
am very passionate, and I want to contribute by asking the appropriate channels to 
make changes to provide the charter school options to these children and families.  
 
When parents come and ask me, where should I send my child? They want to rely on 
good and effective education for their children. We need to be sure that the Texas 
Education Agency is taking into consideration the needs of families to provide quality 
education for all our new generations. 
 
Please take this letter of support to 7Cs Academy as my petition and plea to the 
appropriate authorities and hope our voices will be heard.  If I can be of any more 
assistance, please do not hesitate to call the Bilingual Child Academy at 
210-701-8461.   www.bilingualchildacademy.com 
 
Best Regards 
 
Pilar De La Vega  
 
210-701-8461 
 


